
Priory News 22nd March 2024 

Dear Parents, 

Our first group of Year 4 children attended their residential at Burwell 

House at the beginning of the week. There were some tired children on 

their return, with great enthusiasm for their experience. The staff at 

Burwell House also commended the children—saying that they listen 

really well and they act on what they’ve been asked to do maturely. 

We were very proud of them all and hope they all get a good rest over 

the weekend.  

Our Year 5 children also enjoyed their Anglo-Saxon day—with the lead-

er of the day commending the children on their great listening skills 

and engagement in the activities.  

We are always so proud of our children, and it’s fantastic to hear this 

recognised by the external visitors and providers too.  

Best Wishes, 

Mrs Keefe 

Diary Dates  

Year 4 Residential Group 2 25th—27th March 

Year 3 Coffee Morning 26th March 

End of Term Thursday, 28th March 

Easter Holiday 29th March—14th April 

Training Day—School Closed Monday, 15th April 

Summer Term Starts Tuesday, 16th April 

Bags4School Collection Wednesday, 17th April 

Well done to…. 

 MD5 for their fantastic class assembly 

Year 4 Residential Trip 

Our next group of Year 4 children will be going on their             

residential trip next week. We look forward to them having a 

brilliant time too! 

Again, this may mean that the it may be a little busy on Monday 

morning —as the children will be leaving not long after the start 

of the school day.  

Please allow some extra time for drop-off on these days. 

 

Year 3 Coffee Morning 

Year 3 will be holding their coffee morning for parents next 

week. Please come along for a coffee and a biscuit—and 

enjoy hearing about your children’s learning this half-term. 

The timing of the morning is from 9am—10am. 

End of Term 

The school term ends on Thursday next week.  

We wish you all a very good Easter break, and look forward 

to seeing you on the Tuesday, 16th April. 

 

Everest Base Camp Challenge! 

While we are closed for the Easter holidays, Mr Shaw 

will be taking on the challenge of climbing Everest Base 

Camp—a mighty challenge! We wish him the very best 

of luck with this!  

He is raising vital funds for MND. If you wish to support 

him, please let him know on the playground. 

OPAL 

Thank-you for all your donations for our development 

of lunchtime provision.  

This week, the working group met again with the OPAL 

Lead and we have drafted a plan of how we would like 

our grounds to be developed so that they will support 

the children with their play. These are very exciting—

and once finalised, we look forward to sharing them 

with you and hearing your thoughts on these. 



Next Week’s Menu: 



Summer Term’s Menu Choices: 


